
ONLINE TECHNOLOGY-DRIVEN ACTIVITY CLASSES 

 

Dear Parent, 

This is in continuation to the previous notification dated 21.04.2021. 

The school will be starting online technology-driven activity classes 

to enrich the overall growth of the students with effect from 

26.04.2021 to 07.05.2021 on all weekdays. The timings will be 9 am 

to 10.30 am. The students can join the activities by logging in the 

school parent portal. 

 

The teachers will be participating in the Professional Development 

Training on Technology in Education later during the above-

mentioned days. 

 

It is reiterated that a number of our teachers have reported sick and 

this may lead to clubbing of students or at times cancellation of a 

particular activity. 

We request your support and cooperation in these difficult times. 

 

Regards 

Principal 


